
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 20 June 2019 3:56 PM 
To: Crilly, Stephen; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Matthew Chesher; 'Steve Forster'; Perry, Darren; Noakes, Philippa; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2018/24: Review of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010 [SEYFARTH-

SEY1.FID2469671] 
 

Dear Mr Crilly,  

I refer to your email below.  

The extension requested is granted by the Commission.  

Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

 

From: Crilly, Stephen [mailto:SCrilly@seyfarth.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, 19 June 2019 5:01 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Matthew Chesher; 'Steve Forster'; Perry, Darren; Noakes, Philippa; AMOD 

Subject: AM2018/24: Review of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010 [SEYFARTH-
SEY1.FID2469671] 
 

Dear Associate 

We refer to the above matter, in which we act for Fairfax Media Publications Pty Ltd, Rural Press Pty 
Ltd, and various associated entities of each which have an interest in the review of the Journalists 
Published Media Award 2010 (Award). 

Our clients respectfully request that they be granted an extension to file their evidentiary materials 
and submissions in response to the MEAA’s proposed variations until 5:00 pm on 8 July 2019. In this 
respect, we can advise the Commission that on 1 July 2019, the transaction finalising the sale of the 
Australian Community Media business will take effect, and as a result Rural Press Pty Ltd and various 
subsidiaries covered by the Award will become entirely separate from our other clients with an interest 
in the review of the Award. The granting of an extension which takes the filing deadline past the 
completion of the sale will allow us to confirm our instructions and finalise our clients’ evidentiary 
materials having regard to the new corporate arrangements and the availability of key personnel. 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/


Our clients do not believe that the extension sought will occasion any prejudice to other interested 
parties, noting the time until the listed directions and final hearing dates and the previous granting of 
an extension to the MEAA to file its own materials. 

Representatives of the MEAA and other potentially interested employer parties are copied on this 
email. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Stephen Crilly | Senior Associate | Seyfarth Shaw Australia 
Level 40, Governor Phillip Tower | 1 Farrer Place | Sydney, New South Wales 2000 
Direct: +61 2 8256 0409 | Mobile: +61 405 765 440 | Fax: +61 2 8256 0490 
scrilly@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com 

 
 

 


